April 24, 2014
Hello Colleagues:
A few years ago a Federal lawsuit was filed against the Alamance County Sheriff’s Department alleging a pattern of discriminatory policing practices against Latino motorists.  The case is set for trial in the Middle District in July.  The patterns of stops, searches and arrests laid out in the suit are troubling to say the least.  The NC General Statutes require law enforcement to collect comprehensive statistical data on traffic stops.  Only recently however have public defenders had access to a person, Ian Mance, dedicated to evaluating this data in an effort to combat racially discriminatory policing practices. Mr.Mance, a civil rights attorney with the Southern Coalition on Social Justice in Durham, has recently analyzed the data collected in Durham County.  The results are shocking and clearly lay out a pattern of discriminatory policing in both vehicle stops and search rates of Black motorists in the county.  The full study, which is a fairly quick read, can be found here:  http://ncids.com/pd-core/wp-content/uploads/2013/05/RACIAL-PROFILING-IN-DURHAM.pdf  

As a result of the study, a community coalition of interested stakeholders formed and an action plan focused on eradicating these practices was created.  The action plan is now being reviewed by the Durham Human Relations Commission.  
This data isn’t limited to Durham; there is a wealth of information available from every county. If you’re interested in identifying the trends in your county, possibly even trends as they relate to specific officers, Mr. Mance is available to assist you in analyzing the data and identifying those in the community who could assist in reform efforts.  He can be reached at ianmance@southerncoalition.org.
Frances Castillo

We would love for you to join our organization! You will find the link to do so on the bottom right portion of the webpage. If you have feedback about Race Judicata, we’d love to hear from you. Please respond to the original poster only, rather than the APD listserv. 

